
Monday, January 7, 2013 7:32 PM

Page 1 of 2

Subject: [MusicTherapyEnews] MUSIC THERAPY ENEWS, JANUARY 7, 2013
Date: Monday, January 7, 2013 12:00 PM
From: Music Therapy ENews <enews@musictherapy.org>
Reply-To: MusicTherapyEnews-owner@yahoogroups.com
To: MusicTherapyEnews@yahoogroups.com
Conversation: [MusicTherapyEnews] MUSIC THERAPY ENEWS, JANUARY 7, 2013

Switch to: Text-Only, Daily Digest • Unsubscribe • Terms of Use • Send us Feedback

Note: This message is coming from an unmonitored email address. Please do not reply to this message as your
message will be left unanswered. If you have membership or other questions please direct them to the appropriate
address at the AMTA national office. If you are having trouble with the links in this message, try copying and
pasting the entire link into your internet browser or simply go to www.musictherapy.org to click on the link from
the AMTA webpage.

**************

MUSIC THERAPY ENEWS, JANUARY 7, 2013
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AMTA'S EARLY CHILDHOOD ONLINE MAGAZINE, "IMAGINE," HAS A NEW HOME
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AMTA'S EARLY CHILDHOOD ONLINE MAGAZINE, "IMAGINE," HAS A NEW HOME

The American Music Therapy Association partnered with Dr. Petra Kern and a team, which included Marcia
Humpal, Lisa Jacobs, Rose Fienman, and Gretchen Chardos, to pilot three annual issues (2010, 2011, and 2012) of
the innovative and creative early childhood online music therapy magazine known as "imagine." imagine became
the home for nearly 200 contributions of which 31 were from other countries, including 42 audio clips and 38
video clips. Web traffic peaked at nearly 5500 as of July of this year and 146 external groups linked to imagine. As
an online magazine, imagine, greatly expanded AMTA's early childhood network's newsletter and provided timely
and much-needed information and resources to music therapists, early childhood educators, music educators and
others around the world. All of the costs related to personnel, software and hardware needed to produce imagine
were donated by Dr. Kern and her team. AMTA is greatly indebted to Dr. Kern and those involved in launching
this brilliant and unique resource. Because of the labor-intensive process involved with production of imagine and
the request for production and composition costs to be provided following the successful pilot period, the AMTA
board regrets that at this time it is unable to allocate funding to continue the production of imagine. Dr. Kern,
however, has assured continuation of its production separately from AMTA. The deadline for submission for the
next issue is May 15, 2013. The AMTA Board of Directors extends its heartiest thanks to the imagine team for an
excellent magazine that advances early childhood music therapy around the world, and endorses its continuation.
Best wishes for a successful launch in 2013. 
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